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AMA Club Presidents and Officers,

My name is Mark Atwood, and I’m reaching out to all AMA organizations for assistance in sending our USA Aerobatic team to South Africa to compete in the 2013 World Championships.

Many of you may know that the AMA selects the top 3 precision aerobatic pilots, and the top placing junior pilot, every 2 years to compete on the world stage.  The USA has a long and proud tradition at these events, often bringing home the team gold, and occasionally individual gold!   These are the who’s who of the RC world with former US World Champions such at Chip Hyde and QuiQue Somenzini.  

This years USA team is one of the best teams we’ve put forth in many years with Andrew Jesky as team captain, placing 3rd in the 2011 World Championships.  

Many people do NOT realize that the AMA and the pilot’s sponsors do not cover the cost of this trip.  While both make generous donations toward the event, it is left to the pilots and the team to raise the additional 10’s of thousands of dollars required to make the trip.  The trip to South Africa is expected to be one of the most expensive, with an estimate of approximately $60,000 for the total team costs.  If that sounds high, imagine taking 10 people (4 pilots, 4 callers/mechanics, team manager and assistant) to South Africa for 14 days, along with 8 large airplanes and equipment, local transportation for all equipment, etc, etc.  It adds up fast.

To help fund this prestigious event, we are reaching out to all AMA clubs in hopes that each club can make a small donation to the team, thereby helping to spread the load.    Donations of any size are appreciated, but we’re hopeful that as a club, donations of $100 or more would be possible.   We’d also ask that you make the donation methods available to your club members (especially those that participate in competitive activities) in hopes that individual donations will also be received.  

Donation can be made by any of the following methods:

1) Paypal – our paypal address is F3ATeamFund@NSRCA.org
2) Via the NSRCA Web Site – www.NSRCA.us and select FAI Team Fund Donations  from the main menu or type in this URL - http://nsrca.us/index.php/f3a-donations
3) By Check made out to AMA   and mailed to 

Colleen Pierce

  
Academy of Model Aeronautics - FAI Coordinator

  
5161 E. Memorial Drive

 
Muncie, IN 47302

Please specify USA F3A team Fund in notes section of check

In addition to direct donations, the team is also selling various Team USA apparel to help raise money and that can found at www.TeamUSAF3A.com along with our fund raising Raffle.

I realize that many modelers don’t participate in competitive events and therefore may not feel that this endeavor is important.  I can’t stress enough that it IS important.  Competitions drive most if not all of the technical innovations in our hobby, from the current trend towards electric power (the first large electrics were being flown in the World Championships back in the mid ‘90’s, well ahead of the sport enthusiast) all the way to the simplicity of prop designs for efficiency.   Supporting those that strive to excel on a world stage, helps support our entire hobby, making it better for all of us.

I thank you on behalf of the team for any and all support that you’re able to give us.

Sincerely,

Mark Atwood – AMA 2827

Atwoodm@paragon-inc.com

USA F3A Team Manager

